
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
13th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
All of us are aware that the parking at the end of the primary driveway onto Compton Crescent is 
difficult, crowded, and frustrating. The situation is becoming increasingly dangerous for our children 
and sadly I feel that it is only a matter of time before something with permanent consequences 
happens. 
 
Currently there is a car that repeatedly parks across the safe crossing area, preventing our children 
and parents from crossing safely, wheelchairs are also unable to cross. 
 
Some cars are also being parked across the driveways of our local residents when they have cars 
parked on the driveway (it is an offence to block an entrance or exit) making it impossible for 
residents to leave their driveways. 

Sadly, some of our local residents have been met with confrontation and verbal abuse when they 
have spoken to parents that have blocked their driveways. 

I know that it is only a very small number of inconsiderate people that I am referring to – but this 
situation is causing upset to many. I have been made aware by the local council that they will be 
sending a parking ticket inspector over to us on a regular basis to help resolve this serious issue. 

I would welcome your support with trying to improve this issue and help to ensure the safety of our 
children. 

 
Yours faithfully 
Anne Franklin 
Primary Headteacher 


